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7 June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YR Visit to British Wildlife Centre  

Monday 26 June 2023 

 

As part of our thrive experiences, we are very excited to be able to visit The British Wildlife Centre with 

the Reception children this year! This trip has changed from Godstone Farm because the children will 

get a closer experience with the animals and we also have the cente to ourselves.  The visit will be a 

valuable contribution to our learning this term, and promises to be an exciting day! If you haven’t yet 

paid and given consent for the Reception Thrive Experiences and would like to make your voluntary 

contribution, please do so via Scopay. 

 

Children should come to school at the usual time as we will leave at approximately 9.15am and should 

be back at school by 2.55pm, although this is dependent on traffic.   

 

Children should wear smart school uniform. Depending on the weather at the time, a waterproof 

jacket or a sunhat will also be needed. In the case of hot weather please ensure your child is wearing 

sun cream when they come to school.  

 

The children will need a packed lunch. If your child usually has a school meal on the day they visit the 

British Wildlife Centre it will be provided by the school kitchen. If you wish to send additional snacks to 

supplement the school lunch then you are most welcome but please respect that we are a nut-free 

school and no fizzy drinks are permitted. Please send your child’s lunch, sunhat, raincoat and water 

bottle in a small rucksack so that they can keep all of their belongings together. Please make sure that 

everything they bring, including the rucksack is labelled clearly with your child’s name. 

 

Last December, you were invited to pay £28.00 for the Reception Thrive Experiences and were asked 

to log in to Scopay and go to the trip section, tick the permission box and pay the voluntary 

contribution of £28.00.  The deadline for payment was 1 December 2022.  As the resources of the 

school are limited, the proposed trip will not take place if there are insufficient voluntary contributions 

to cover the costs. 

 

We are looking for parent helpers to join us, to keep the children safe and have fun on the day.  If you 

are able to volunteer then please email via parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk stating your child’s 

name and class.   We will confirm if you are required to assist via a sticker in your child’s Learning 

Journal.  Please be aware that we have limited spaces on our coaches so if you do volunteer to help 

for the day, you may need to make your own way to and from the venue. We will confirm with those 

volunteers nearer to the time 

 

Thank you for your anticipated support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Ball, Miss Poole and Mrs McCarthy 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 
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